

GENERAL EDUCATION CENTER OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN

DILC Building, R. Magsaysay Avenue, UP Diliman, Quezon City 1101 +632 9285107 or +632 9818500 local 2583 | ovcaa.upd@up.edu.ph

DRS.UP.EDU.PH

MEMORANDUM NO. GEC-OVCAA-AMSS 25-016

TO : ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, AND ACADEMIC UNIT HEADS

ALL GE COORDINATORS

ALL GE FACULTY

THROUGH : MARIA VANESSA JOUSUNG-OYZON, Ph.D.

Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

FROM : ANNA SIBAYAN-SARMIENTO, Ph.D.

Officer-in-Charge

SUBJECT: UP Systemwide GE Conference 2025: Postponement to May 2026

DATE: 3 October 2025

Following the attached OVPAA Memorandum No. 2025-138, this is to respectfully inform everyone that the UP Systemwide GE Conference has been postponed to early May 2026.

Kindly disseminate this information to all concerned GE faculty.

We will keep you posted on any further updates.

Thank you.



UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

Diliman Los Baños Manila Visayas Open University Mindanao Baguio Cebu Tacloban

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

17 September 2025

OVPAA Memorandum No. 2025-136

THE GE FACULTY

Thru: THE CHANGELLORS

THE VICE CHANCELLORS FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

THE GEROORDINATORS/DIRECTORS

From: LORRAINE PE SYMACO

Vice President for Academic Affairs

Subject: POSTPONEMENT OF THE GE CONFERENCE 2025 TO MAY 2026

Pursuant to OVPAA Memorandum No. 2025-102, this is to respectfully inform everyone that the UP Systemwide GE Conference has been postponed to early May 2026.

The adjustment was made to realign with academic schedules, address logistical considerations, ensure broader participation, and provide ample time for preparation to ensure a more productive and inclusive conference.

All previously announced guidelines, including those on the submission of abstract proposals, will be updated accordingly. A revised call for papers and timeline will be issued by the OVPAA in due course.

We sincerely thank our GE faculty and colleagues for their continued support, interest, and contributions to the GE Program. The OVPAA remains committed to strengthening the UP GE Program by providing venues for discussion, innovation, and collaboration through this rescheduled conference.

Kindly disseminate to all concerned GE faculty. Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation.